
 

 

  

 

 

 
■ Call to Order 
■ Open Public Meeting Act Statement of Compliance 
■ Pledge of Allegiance 
■ Roll Call of Members: AD, MR, SG, JW, (LB- Alt) SR, LH, PR, (Wg- Alt), RL (Circle attendees) 
■ Approval of minutes from the February Minutes  
 
■ Treasurer report:  

JCPL electric bills paid on __________ for your approval: ______ total  
Provident Bank active account: $  
Provident Bank inactive account:$  
 

■ The replacement benches are expected to be delivered this month, March, and at that point DPW will 

initiate the assembly process and placement. Below is a engineering drawing of the area to be involved. 

Anthony will contact Commission members when this is going to occur, if anyone is looking to attend 

and be present.  

 

■ Bench Replacements  

January 20th – Good morning Anthony- 

I wanted to let you know that we received word that the benches will be delivered within the next 6 

weeks. I would suggest that the commission moves forward with the ordering of the plaques. 

I will be having the engineer go onsite and discuss with DPW the placement of the benches as well. 

 

■ Repair of the bridge between Bradley and Ocean Grove 

Mikaitis, Dana  7:48 AM (36 minutes ago) 

Good Morning, 

DPW will be repairing the footbridge in April, weathering permitting. We will be using treated wood and 

our goal is to have it completed within a month. Biagio apologizes for the delay in this information but 

he wanted to speak to the individuals that will be working on the project so that he could provide you 

with the most accurate information. 

Have a great day! 

Dana M. Mikaitis, Secretary 

Bradley Beach DPW 

(732) 776-2999 ext. 3101 

 

The material will be treated wood, which will be waterproofed next year.  

 

 

Agenda 
FORMAL meeting of the FLETCHER LAKE COMMISSION  

Date: March 9, 2023  Location: Bradley Beach Boro Hall/Senior Center 

BB: Anthony DiMaio, Marc Rosenthal, Sal Galasetti, Bob Cospito (BBPW), 

John Weber liaison (BB) (alt: Lynda Brown) 

NTWS: Susan Roach, Linda Henderson, Pam Reinhart, (alt: William Grafton), 

Robert Lane Neptune Liaison 



 
 

■ Installation of cameras for the bridge: Captain Lenny said that with respect to a camera for the 

bridge, he is 99% sure that there is a space on the monitoring screen, they have a license for it, and that 

it would only involve purchase and installation of a camera. No monthly charges. the town (DPW) could 

install. 

 

■ Bridge Lighting  

Biagio Cofone provided me with some information on the bridge lighting possibility.  

There are LED lights that are cost-effective to run, but the installation will be approximately #2,700. 

Bradley does not have the budget for this project. We are seeing if it can be shared by Bradley Beach, 

Neptune and the FLC.   

 

■ Coordinating the Wildlife Control  

January 27th - Kim Humphrey & Stephen Toth 

Contacted Stephen Toth by email and phone: egg addling will begin most likely early April.  

 

Public Comment:  

 

 

Adjournment:  

 


